
League Assists Pro-Lifers in
Cairo
The Catholic League was glad to contribute $1,000 to help fund
a pro-life booth at the Cairo Conference. The money went to
the World Organization for the Family and was used to promote
a  more  balanced  perspective  in  the  media  of  pro-life
objections  to  the  Cairo  Conference.
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